
Scarborough Subway Extension Construction Notice 

 
 

Update: Consilium Place road 
and highway on-ramp closure 
Start date/duration:  May 1 to May 30 
Note: Dates may be impacted due to weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is happening? 

• As part of ongoing construction and tunnelling work on the Scarborough Subway Extension project, 
crews need to temporarily close Consilium Place, from McCowan Road to Corporate Drive, along 
with the Corporate Drive on-ramp to Highway 401. 

• The Consilium Place road and highway on-ramp closure previously scheduled for May 1 to the week 
of May 10th, is now scheduled to extend until May 30, 2025. 

• Good news, the tunnel boring machine has successfully and safely progressed southbound under 
Consilium Place and the Corporate Drive on-ramp to Highway 401.  

• Careful review and analysis of the bridge is required to ensure a safe re-opening of the roadways.  
• Once work at this location is complete, the roadways will be reopened as quickly as possible. 



 

  

Contact Us: 

  Write or call us at: ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com or 416 202 7900 
  Find us on Twitter, Instagram, and Facebook: @ scarbsubwayext 

  Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ScarboroughSubway 
Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ScarboroughSubwayExtension@metrolinx.com. 

 
 

• This work is necessary to progress the extension which will accommodate up to 105,000 daily 
boardings and put 34,000 more jobs within walking distance to rapid transit. 

 

Vehicle diversions 

• To ensure the safety of both 
pedestrians and drivers near 
construction areas, please follow 
posted signage for pedestrian 
routes and vehicle detours.  

• Drivers wishing to access McCowan 
Road from Corporate Drive will be 
diverted south on Consilium Place 
to Bushby Drive, where they can 
connect to McCowan Road.  

• Drivers wishing to access Corporate 
Drive from McCowan Road will be 
diverted to Bushby Drive, where 
they can connect to Consilium Place 
and proceed north to Corporate 
Drive. 

• Drivers wishing to access Highway 
401 eastbound from Corporate 
Drive will be directed to the 
McCowan Road on-ramp via Bushby 
Drive to McCowan Road. 

• Pedestrians can access McCowan 
Road using the sidewalk connection 
from Corporate Drive. 

• Access will be maintained for 
residents of Corporate Drive. The 
northbound lanes on Consilium 
Place will be converted to a two-
way, local traffic-only route to the 
driveway entrances. 

• Diversions and closures will be 
indicated with signage and traffic 
barrels.  
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